
 

 

Newark and Sherwood Allocations & Development 
Management Development Plan Document (DPD) – 

Consultation on Additional Modifications – Retail 
 

As a result of the granting of a planning permission for a retail scheme on 

Northgate, Newark on 8th February 2013, the District Council is proposing to 

amend the DPD.  A consultation on this will take place from 27th February to 

10th April 2013. 

 
 

Details of the proposed modifications are set out in the consultation document 

which can be viewed at: 

 District Council Offices at Kelham Hall (Monday to Thursday 8:45am to 

5:15pm, Friday 8:45am to 4:45pm); 

 

 Newark Library (during normal opening hours); and 

 

 On the Council’s web site: www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk/planningpolicy 

 

 

Any responses to this consultation should be sent to Planning Policy, Newark & 

Sherwood District Council, Kelham Hall, Newark, Notts.  NG23 5QX or email 

planningpolicy@nsdc.info. If you have any questions about this consultation 

please contact Planning Policy by telephone on 01636 655852 or 01636 

655859 or email at the above address.  
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